Warning — be sure to inspect
Christmas lights

Christmas, what a wonderful time of year. South Lake Tahoe
firefighters would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and
to remind you that when decorating your home, please inspect
your lighting strings and extension cords for broken, frayed,
or damaged wires.

— Be careful not to overload an electrical
g‘@ﬂ@ mﬁi circuit with the use of multiple plug

connections or splitters.

s
Finally, remember to discard your Christmas tree soon after
Christmas before it becomes a tinder dry fire hazard.

Happy holidays from the city of South Lake Tahoe firefighters.

— Sallie Ross-Filgo, South Lake Tahoe Fire Department
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